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Dear Sirs, 
 
In response to your request, FIBA, the world governing body of basketball as recognised by the 
International Olympic Committee, hereby confirms and recognises that the following Federation: 
 
Basketball Federation of India 
 
which is currently led by: 
 
President 
Mr Aadhav Arjuna 
 
is affiliated to FIBA since 1936, as stipulated in the General Statutes of FIBA and has been assigned 
to the FIBA Zone of Asia as per the Annex to the General Statutes of FIBA. 
 
Please note that FIBA is closely monitoring the ongoing dispute within your National Federation, and 
the ensuing governance issues over the last months, and therefore requests that your National 
Federation: 
 

1) Provides to the FIBA NF & Sport department as well as to the FIBA Regional Office Asia 
timely updates on the ongoing dispute, with all supporting documentation; 

2) Provides FIBA with copies of any communications undertaken by the BFI with other National 
Federations or third parties outside India, until further notice. 

 
The rights of the FIBA Central Board to take any appropriate decision in accordance with the FIBA 
General Statutes and Internal Regulations, are reserved. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Hamane Niang       Andreas Zagklis 
President        Secretary General 
 
 
 
Cc:  Mr Hagop Khajirian, FIBA Executive Director Asia 

Dr K. Govindaraj, FIBA Asia President 
Mr Zoran Radovic, FIBA NF & Sport Director 

Basketball Federation of India 
 

7 August 2023 


